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W/E 25th June 2021 

Dear All, 
 
I apologise for the disruption to swimming this week. Unfortunately, the rain has dropped the pool temperature 
quite considerably and the weather has not helped the heaters in warming the water up sufficiently. My guidelines 
state that the pool has to be 28oC for children to swim and earlier in the week we were down to 24oC! Please rest 
assured, if we can swim, we will. 
 
Having relooked at what we are allowed to do and listened to the views of staff and parents, I have decided that 
parents of our Year 6 Leavers will be able to watch their children in the KS2 Performance which will be taking place 
at 2pm on Thursday 15th July. Two places per family will be allocated and I would ask those parents to email the 
office to confirm attendance. Masks MUST be worn at all times and social distancing must be adhered to. We will be 
recording the performance for parents of children in the other KS2 years and making this available. 
 
I have asked teachers to have the Children’s end of year reports to me by 4th July. This will give me the opportunity 
to pen my comments and hopefully have them to you at some stage in the week commencing 12th July. We have 
now finished most of our end of year assessments and I have to say that results are very pleasing. Given the fact 
that, over the past 18 months, the children’s learning has been so disrupted and disjointed due to Covid 19, the 
results are remarkable.  
  
ASSA – Registering with Amazon Smile 
If you shop with Amazon, you could easily register to raise funds for ASSA without it costing you any more money. 

AmazonSmile, a separate portal from Amazon's main site but offers the same items, prices, and benefits as 
Amazon.com, but with one distinct difference. When users shop on AmazonSmile, the retailer's Foundation 
contributes 0.5% of the price of eligible purchases to the charity of your choice. 

Once signed into AmazonSmile, you will be prompted to pick a charity. Type in All Saints School Association and pick 
the Bishops Caundle option. You do not need to set up a new Amazon account, it is a very simple process. 

During future visits to the site, AmazonSmile will remember your charity and apply eligible purchases towards your 
total contribution—it is that easy. 

We ask that you encourage your family and friends to do the same as if we all do this, the benefit for the school will 
be quite considerable. 
 
 
 
Keep safe, 
 
Nigel Roberts 
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